
Greetings from war-torn Ukraine, and thank you 
for your prayers and support. As the war grinds 
on many people have had to face the reality of 
trying to rebuild their lives and livelihoods from 
the rubble. Most of them lost loved ones and have 
other family members on the front lines who may 
never return alive.
Working in Southern Ukraine, provides many 
opportunities to listen to people’s stories and to 
give them hope. Recently we replaced a house roof 
for a middle-aged lady. She showed us pictures of 
her son, a construction worker, who was killed 
when a bomb blew in the side wall of the house. 
It’s hard to imagine living with memories of loved 
ones brutally killed.
Three years later a good many of the villagers who 
have returned home find themselves living under 
a ‘wearing away’ tarped roof. The roofing project 
is one way we can show people the love and 
compassion of Jesus. A big ‘Thank-you ‘ to all the 
donors and volunteers who have supported the 
work and will continue to do so in the future. We 
who work here see the villagers’ tears of gratitude. 
Only God knows what the size of the harvest will 
be from our efforts. Pray for us and for the people 
of Ukraine. May God bless you. 

Funds to purchase roofing materials & lumber 
Semi loads: Roofing materials $15,000 • Lumber $5,000

HELP RESTORE HOPE! 

www.ibaukraine.org
IBA Ukraine: PO Box 143, Russellville OH 45168

To receive our newsletter contact Luke Coblentz: 
606-748-6049   |   iba.ukraine@gmail.com

DONATE to projects in Ukraine on our website,  
or by sending a check to our mailing address.

BringHOPE
Roofing Project Continues

Donate Today


